
You are invited to a community event to discuss:

You are invited to participate in a community event designed to shape the direction of voluntary integration learning

opportunities for students in the East Metro area. East Metro Integration District 6067 (EMID), a collaborative effort

involving St. Paul and nine suburban school districts, was formed to foster voluntary integration among East Metro urban

and suburban students. EMID currently provides schools, programs, and services designed to support and enhance

integrated learning opportunities for the ten collaborative member districts and the communities they serve.

This event will bring students, parents, community leaders and other residents from all ten districts together to respond

and react to suggested revisions to the current EMID Integration Plan.  The evening will include an overview of

recommended revisions to the current desegregation plan and small group discussions where your feedback is needed.

Dessert and beverages will be served.

Date: Monday, February 25, 2008

Time: 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM

Location: Harambee Community Cultures & Environmental Science School, 30 East County Road B in Maplewood

RSVP: Please RSVP to Mary Ojile at (phone) 651.379.2700, (fax) 651.379.2590, or (e-mail) mary.ojile@emid6067.net.

Please provide your contact information, your resident school district, and whether you will need

childcare, an interpreter, or transportation.

Integration in Our Schools and Communities


